West Sadsbury Township, Board of Supervisors Work Session
December 22, 2020
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Haas at 6:00 P. M.

Ed read the minutes of the November 24, 2020 Work Session. Darren DeVoe made a motion to
approve the minutes with the corrections, seconded by John Keesey, motion carried.

Invoices were reviewed, motion by Darren Devoe to approve payments, seconded by John,
motion carried 2-1. Patti asked for approval to make out checks for MRM and PSATS bills for
2021 dated 1/1/2021 with signatures on December 29 during the township special budget
approval meeting.

Old Business:

A special meeting will be held on December 29 at 6:00 p.m. to approve the 2021 budget. This
will be the only item for this meeting.

A discussion occurred regarding a dump truck parked on Wooodland Drive in Woodland View.
A discussion on what is considered a commercial vehicle ensued.

There has been no response from Parkesburg on the no trucks sign on Upper Valley Road.

Road Crew — Additional road crew of two men were hired on a temporary/one-time basis to get
through the first snow storm. Snow plow drivers are needed and the pay scale will be $15,00 to
$20.00 per hour. The township can not hire temporary plow truck drivers again per the
insurance company.

New Business:

The Township received the State Police fines and penalties on December 1, 2020 in the amount
of $797.08

Chairman Ed Haas read the list of Keystone Valley Fire Company’s Administration and
Operational Officers for 2021.

A Statistical Tax report is required by Chester County by January 8, 2021. Patti Piersol will file
the report.

Jeff Bologa of Becker Engineering asked if the Township had a seal because it is needed for
Freedom Life Church’s paperwork for Chester County. Patti Piersol said that it was sealed, but
the seal is a pressed imprint seal not a stamp.



Patti Piersol read a letter from Comcast stating that they are trying to get a refund on the
monies paid for the sports televised that did not happen due to COVID-19. If they are
successful, they will refund their customers.

Public Comment:

Joseph Prekup of Cemetery Road gave his opinion on the Road Crews job plowing the snow.
Issues included preparation for snow to begin and plowing of the roads. Two men were hired
on an emergency basis by the Chairman to meet the need for plow truck drivers. The board
discussed the issues with Mr. Prekup/the audience and agreed that the quality of plowing was
inadequate for expectations and needs to be improved.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patti Piersol,
Administrative Assistant.



